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May 28, 2021 

 
 
Peace River Regional District 
1981 Alaska Ave 
PO Box 810 Stn Main 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
 
Dear Chair and Directors, 
 
Thank you for your donation. When you support STARS, you ride 
along with us on every mission. Your gift of $170,000.00 will 
help us give our next patient hope. 
 
Your donation helps us quickly respond to critically ill and 
injured patients in their time of need.  You put the most 
advanced technology in our hands. You help ensure our crew 
receives the top training. Your support gives us the time, tools, 
and talent we need to provide care to those who needs us most. 
Since 1985, STARS has flown more than 40,000 missions across 
Western Canada. 
 
Allies like you make it possible for STARS to be there for the 
next patient, like we were for our Very Important Patient (VIP) 
Ron Diller. Ron arrived at a rural hospital looking to treat his 
sudden and severe back pain when he took a turn for the worse. He 
went into cardiac arrest, needing nearly five minutes of CPR to 
be revived. After determining that Ron needed more advanced care, 
STARS was called to provide him with critical care and transport 
him to the nearest major trauma centre for the specialized care 
he needed.  
 
It is because of your support that we were able to help Ron. It 
is because of you that Ron is able to live his best life today. 
 
Before a helicopter can lift off, before a crew member can don a 
flight suit, before a ventilator can be turned on, we rely on the 
support of allies like you.  Thank you for being part of our 
continuing fight to save lives. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Andrea Robertson 
President and CEO 
STARS 

 

 

If you would like to learn more about STARS and the people we’ve 

helped, please visit stars.ca, contact us at donations@stars.ca 

or 1-855-516-4848. 
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